
INDIRA GANDHI NATIONAL OPEN UNIVERSITY 
Regional Centre Mumbai 

 

26th December 2022 

 
 

 

Dear Alumni, 

 

The Indira Gandhi National Open University (IGNOU) is organizing an online Alumni Meeting 

for MBA learners on 01st  January 2023 through online mode. Hon'ble Vice Chancellor and Pro 

Vice Chancellors and other stakeholders of IGNOU will be presenting in the alumni meeting for 

interaction with the learners. This is a great opportunity to the MBA alumni to share your 

experiences, views, opinion and feedback during alumni meeting among the important persons 

and stakeholders of the University 

 

The MBA alumni of IGNOU Regional Centre Mumbai are therefore requested to register your 

name through the below given link at the earliest (27th December 2022) please. The registered 

alumni will get the opportunity to interact directly with our Hon'ble Vice Chancellor and other 

stakeholders of the University 

 

Link to Register: https://forms.gle/RV96RD3Mu84ozNvZ8 

 

 

 

With Regards 

 

Dr.E.Krishna Rao 

Regional Director (i/c) 

IGNOU Regional Centre,  

Mumbai 

 

https://forms.gle/RV96RD3Mu84ozNvZ8?fbclid=IwAR1QRMVsjhl7cdGBr74_Lj5Eg202WBtglewop7fOBeJHS-GjTieu6cRAs3o

